
Notes from the Office—Week of May 5, 2023 

Facilities Update 

Dear Phoenix Families, 

The St. James-Assiniboia School Division has submitted a request for a major addition and renovation project for 
Phoenix School and is awaiting further information regarding the status of this project proposal. In the interim, the 
province has taken action to supply three modular classrooms to support student programming for the 2023-2024  
school year. Site preparation and construction for these modular spaces is scheduled to begin in the near future. As 
well, program planning is underway for the use of these spaces.  Further information will be available once these      
additional spaces are ready for occupancy. 

Phoenix Lunch Program 

The Phoenix School lunch program is looking for additional lunch supervisors to support 
this valuable program. Please contact the school at 204-889-5053 for more information about this paid 
position. Thank you to all of our current lunch supervisors for their hard work in supporting Phoenix students. 

Safety First 

A reminder to all families that the Phoenix School staff parking lot is for division vehicles only. 

Phoenix Eco-Council 

Thank you to the Phoenix Eco-Council and Mr. Mikkelson for a fantastic week of reinforcing the importance of taking 
care and respecting our environment.  From litterless lunch days to outdoor art day, staff and students recently enjoyed 
a week of eco-activities in support of our environment. 
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